
 
 

Sent: Wednesday, January 12, 2022 2:57 PM 
From: Making Our Mark <makingourmark@niagararegion.ca> 

To: Milica Kovacevich < 
Subject: RE: Detailed mapping request 

Hello Mil, 

In regards to the below email, could you please provide some more detail on what 
exactly you would like to see in a map of Smithville? Some guidance on what you are 
interested in will help us assist you in your request. 

Additionally, I am responding to an email (dated January 6, 2022) from yourself with 
the following question: 

I'm trying to find out if my parents' property is part of the urban expansion.  Appendix 1 PDS 42-
2021  map 4, identified Fulton and Hwy 20 but no other street names. 
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Could you please confirm the street boundary lines of the urban expansion. 

The street bordering the west side of the brown area below, that runs north-south is 
South Grimsby Road 19. 
South Grimsby Road 18 runs north-south through the grey area of Fulton. 
Hwy 20 runs along the bottom of the area in an east-west direction, and the top of this 
area is a hydro corridor. 

I hope that helps. 

Best Regards, 

Karen Costantini 
Senior Planner – Community Planning 
Planning and Development Services - Niagara Region 
Phone: 905-980-6000 ext. 3385 Toll-free: 1-800-263-7215 
www.niagararegion.ca 

-----Original Message-----
From: Milica Kovacevich 

To: Making Our Mark <makingourmark@niagararegion.ca> 
Subject: Detailed mapping request 

Good morning 

Would you please forward a more detailed map on Smithville. 

Sent: Wednesday, December 15, 2021 11:01 AM 

http://www.niagararegion.ca/
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Thank you 
Mil Kovacevich 

Sent from my iPhone 




